
 

 

K2: Learning about 3d shapes 
In mathematics, K2 has been learning 
about 3D shapes. In this lesson, the 
students were using 3D objects to 
create patterns in clay. 

Y2: Learning about community 
Year 2 students have been discussing 
the spaces and services of local and 
global communities and the different 
ways people use them. Year 2 is now 
taking action by creating a model of 
their ideal community. They are doing 
this with all the services and spaces 
they think are necessary in society 
using recycled materials that they 
have been collecting from home. 

Y4: Human body systems 
As an introduction to their new unit 
about Human body systems, Year 4 
traced their body outlines with chalk 
and drew and labelled all body parts 
and organs they knew. We enjoyed 
our drawings until the rain washed 
them away ;) 
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  We are busy preparing for our student-led conferences (SLC’s). These provide a wonderful opportunity for our 
learners to explain what they have learned to their parents and is a key part of the student agency we want to foster 
in learners. All students from Preschool to Year 11 take part in these conferences and we encourage you to come 
along and be a part of your child’s learning on Tuesday 26 March.  
  As we bring Term 2 to a close, we are busy organising our Songkran festival which is a great opportunity to        
develop our intercultural understanding. Our Songkran event provides us a chance to explore the cultural values of 
our host Thai culture and use these to understand what we value. It’s also a fun time to cool down and get wet during 
the hot days of March! 
  Finally, we are still basking in the glow of our Diploma Programme authorisation this month. We are excited to 
welcome our Year 12 class who will be entering this programme and the future educational opportunities this will 
provide them.  

Y6: Learning about the PYPx 
The Year 6 Exhibition began with a  
combination of guest speakers, skills-
based workshops and guided inquiry-
based assignments. Learners have     
chosen specific areas of research, have 
been grouped accordingly and are     
refining their own central ideas and 
lines of inquiry with their group      
members and exhibition mentors. We 
look forward to celebrating the exhibi-
tion event with the school community 
on Friday 3rd May.  

MY: Y11 personal project success 
Congratulations to Year 11 for successful-
ly completing the first ever MYP     Per-
sonal Project at UDIS, an important re-
quirement of the IB and the UDIS    diplo-
ma. In consultation with their supervisors, 
the students worked hard to plan, write 
reports, and create final products on a 
variety of topics which included: a guide 
book for Udon Thani, how to     crochet, a 
dress made from recyclable materials, 
understanding skin care products, how to 
make paints from plants, and lifestyle 
videos and website algorithms.  

Learning about Mr Gabriel 
I love living in Thailand! The weather 
is quite similar to that of Brazil, which 
makes it easier for me to adapt. I have 
a passion for playing football and  
exploring the world, and my wife and 
I have had the opportunity to visit 
around 25 countries so far. In my free 
time, I also enjoy playing video games 
and watching Netflix at home. 

English at UDIS: Learning new sounds 
We have been carrying on with learning 
new sounds and sight words. We had 
lots of reading and writing practice and 
we were able to use the sight words we 
know to write our own sentences. We 
have begun learning about community 
helpers, reading books about them and 
why they are important. Then we had a 
brainstorming session about communi-
ty helpers in our school. It was really fun 
and we were able to get new ideas from 
each other. 

School Board update 
On 22 February we held our third 
Board meeting of the year confirming 
the annual financial reports and     
authorising the budget and school 
fees for the new school year. The 
school is being served well by our 
School Board and the three parent 
representatives who are part of the 
membership. Our final Board meeting 
will be in May when we look to       
confirm our planning for next year! 
  

Upcoming events 
 
26 March   Student led conference day  
      (whole school, times vary) 
5 April    End of Term 2 
23 April    Start of Term 3 
29 April    EY stay and play session 
29 April    Parent cafe: Learner agency  
      and inquiry 
1 May     Labour day (school holiday) 
13 May    Parent cafe: Introduction to  
      the Career-related programme 
17 May    Silver Fern Sports Exchange trip  
      to Roi Et 
22 May    Visakha Bucha Day  
      (school holiday) 
3 June    Queen’s Birthday  
      (school holiday) 
14 June    End of Term 3 
5 August   Start of Term 1 2024/2025 


